
Hello Enders Families!  
Thank you all for the most magnificent start to our school year! Relationships have been 
built, new routines established, supports engaged and we are ready to get to work! This 
first part of our year has been dedicated to Student Belonging and the creation of safe 
learning spaces in which your student(s) feel safe to learn, grow and try new things, 
even when it is hard! Your children continue to amaze me as they grow in their  
Leadership and encouragement of one another!! We are so blessed to see their smiling 
faces and eager attitudes each day as they work hard in their classrooms. We are so 
excited for what this year holds for us!  
Yours in Learning,  
Mrs. Audrey Miller  

HOOT, HOOT, HOOT, HOORAY! 
Enders Leaders Pave the Way! 

September 2023 

Upcoming Events: 
 Sept. 4th & 5th — No School Labor Day & District Inservice 
 Sept. 11th — Virtual PTO Meeting @ 7pm 
 Sept. 21st — ALL SCHOOL PICTURE @ 3pm — Please No Early Outs :) 
 Sept. 28th — Leader in Me Family Reading Night 5:30—7:00 
 Sept. 29th Student Lighthouse Elections 

ARRIVAL HELP PLEASE: 

Please DO NOT park in our handicapped parking stalls  
unless you have the appropriate tag or placard on your 
mirror. We have families needing our spaces and untagged 
vehicles have been parking illegally. We greatly appreciate 
your help! We know parking is scarce, so you can always 
drop your student off at the curb, following our arrival 
procedure/map (see p.4) & we will see them safely into 
the building. I have staff out at 8:40 to help. Thank you 
for your continued support of our Enders Family! 

Important Information in Newsletter: 
• Leader In Me — September Experiences!  
• September Calendar & PTO Magnet (with calendar/events QR Code)  
• Arrival/Dismissal Information & Maps w/friendly reminders—Thank you for your help! 



HOOT, HOOT, HOOT, HOORAY!  
Enders Leaders Pave the Way with Leader In Me!  



Stay  

connected 

with our 

Enders  

Family! 





2023-2024 Arrival Procedure 



2023-2024 Dismissal Procedure 

PICK-UP PROCEDURES—Important Information: 
Last year, our team reevaluated our Pick-Up Procedures in order to address  
safety concerns. These procedures went into effect last year and after experiencing 
success and fewer incidents, will be carried over.  

West Parking Lot entrance will be CLOSED OFF beginning at 4:00 and will 
not reopen until after pick-up at 4:20. It is a right turn only out of the 
West Lot for arriving SpEd buses.  Please remain in your  
vehicles and follow our pick-up line to pick up your children. 
As always NO PARKING on Osage or 29th street. 
 

We appreciate your support and I know our adults will be good  
examples of patience and kindness as we implement our procedures. 


